
 We would like your input and participation! 

If you are an adult family member, friend, or other supporter of a loved one 
in EASA (past or present) 

 Please join us virtually on the 4th Thursday of the month from 
 6:30-8 pm for our Family and Friends Leadership Council 

 meetings! 

The EASA Family & Friends Leadership Council (FFLC) is a group of people 
who have a loved one currently involved with EASA or an individual who has 
already graduated. The EASA FFLC brings families and friends together to 
inform improvements to EASA programs and to build strong advocacy for 
EASA in Oregon. You can read more about FFLC on our website: 
https://easacommunity.org/family-and-friends-leadership-council/  

Centering the voices of families and supports of individuals currently in EASA 
and those who have completed EASA is a critical part of ensuring that people 
receive the care that they need. 

 Please request more information about joining the meeting by 
   emailing Megan Sage at sageme@ohsu.edu, Karma Clarke-

Jung at clarkejung@ohsu.edu, or Isabella Orozco at 
orozcoi@ohsu.edu 

 Please let us know if you need any language interpretation services or 
 other accommodations. 

 We look forward to hearing from you! 


